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Lost Hills Park Playground Grand Opening Media Invitation 
 
 
Kern County, The Wonderful Company, and the community of Lost Hills are thrilled to celebrate the grand 
opening of Lost Hills Park Playground on Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 11 a.m. at 14688 Lost Hills Rd., Lost 
Hills, CA 93249. 
 
This major investment—made possible thanks to Clean California Local Grant Program funding and the 
support of The Wonderful Company—will enhance Kern County’s quality of life by providing Lost Hills families 
with an inclusive, high-quality outdoor play and recreation environment. Designed for people of all ages and 
abilities, the playground will be recognized as a National Demonstration Site® by PlayCore’s Center for 
Outreach, Research and Education (CORE). It aligns with evidence-based design to increase vitality within the 
Lost Hills community, with an annual projection of $200,000 in total health savings. 
 
All media partners are invited to attend this ribbon-cutting event, which has been years in the making! During 
the ribbon-cutting ceremony, Kern County Supervisor and Chairman David Couch, The Wonderful Company’s 
Chief Operating Officer of CSR, Andy Anzaldo, and community partners will share insights into the 
playground's goals for community health and wellness. 
 
For further inquiries please contact Ally Triolo at (661) 308-6805 or allytriolo@kerncounty.com. 
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